
West Groton Water Supply District 

Report of the Water Commissioners 

 

During the calendar year 2016, the following has been accomplished: 

 

 The Federal Audit was completed by Powers & 

Sullivan.  The District’s finances were reported 

in good order. 

 

Bid out and awarded the contract for drilling of 

the new wells for Townsend Rd. Wellfield Upgrade 

Project 

 

 Secured funding of the loan with USDA to support 

the Townsend Rd Wellfield Upgrade Project 

 

 Purchased a new lawn mower 

 

 Finished upgrades to the website 

 

 Contracted with AP Associates to design and oversee 

the upgrades to the Townsend Rd Station for the 

Wellfield Upgrade project 

 

 Installed 8 new water services 

 

 Continued with the replacement of old SENSUS meters with 

the new Badger meters (replaced 108 meters in 2016 

with a total of 230 to date with approximately 370 

remaining) 

 

 

 


